
Little Friends of the Museum
P.S. 274: The New American Academy
at Roberto Clemente State Park

As part of the Bronx Children’s Museum’s Little 
Friends of the Museum Program, the children 
researched, designed, and created a final work 
of art for the Museum that was inspired by the 
natural flora and fauna found along the Harlem 
River. Students learned from museum teaching 
artists about how “water connects us all” and 
researched the animal and plant life of the 
Harlem River and the Croton Watershed.

 Through drawing, painting, and sculpture, 
students imagined, designed, and created art 
work that celebrates the natural history of the 
Bronx. 

P.S. 274 Students

For more information contact: Bronx 
Children’s Museum Arts Program Manager, 
Christopher Gomez, Christopher@
bronxchildrensmuseum.org, (917) 414-3191

FINAl CELEBRATION

JOIN US!JOIN US!

At this year’s ending celebration, 
students will exhibit a variety of 
artwork they created througout 
the year with Teaching Artist 
Misra Walker inspired by the 
animals and plantlife surrounding 
the Harlem River.

Special thanks to Leslie Wright at NYS Office of Parks, 
Recreation and Historic Preservation  (through a 
Connect Kids grant);  the Department of Cultural 
Affairs (through a CASA grant from NYC Council 
Member Althea Stevens); Principal Pepe Gutierrez 
at PS 274; Ms. Marian O’Garro, Supportive Children’s 
Advocacy Network (SCAN) After School Director at PS 
274; and John Doherty at Roberto Clemente State Park.
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for a final celebration!

Wednesday, June 14th, 2023,  3:00 PM
Featuring Students at P.S. 274: The New
American Academy at Roberto Clemente
State Park 


